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Town of Lyme 
Board of Selectmen 

Second Public Hearing 
February 12, 2009 

1. At 9:25 am Simon opened the public hearing on Article 2 concerning “Library 
Revenues” on the 2009 Town Meeting Warrant. 

2. The following attended the public hearing: Simon Carr (chair), Charles Ragan 
(member), Dick Jones (member), Marty Bowles (Library Trustee) and Steve 
Campbell (Library Trustee). 

3. Dick asked Marty about how much money was involved, and she answered 
approximately $50 per month in fees for use of the library’s copier, 2 printers and fax. 

4. At 9:35 Dick moved and Simon seconded a motion to close the public hearing.  The 
motion carried unanimously, and the Board returned to its regular meeting. 

R. G. Jones 
recorder 


